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This Week….. 
 
We have had such a busy week in Reception! 
On Tuesday we celebrated Chinese New Year. 
We tried different traditional Chinese foods 
and enjoyed a performance from traditional 
Chinese dancers. Reception have had lots of 
fun playing in the Chinese New Year themed 
continuous provision. We rolled a dice and 
added that many pompoms into the dish using 
chopsticks to support our fine motor skills. We 
also used figures from the Chinese Zodiac to 
recreate the animals racing in the water tray.  
 
In literacy, we have been writing about our 
favourite part of celebrating Chinese New Year 
such as receiving lucky red envelopes! In our 
maths, we have been learning all about ordinal 
numbers. We spoke about the Chinese New Year 
Zodiac and have learnt all about ordinal 
numbers such as 1st, 2nd and 3rd.  
 
We have continued with our daily Phonics 
lessons and this week we learnt the digraphs, er, 
dd, mm, tt, rr, bb, gg, pp, ff and the trigraph, 
air. We have also been practising our tricky 
words, sure, pure and are.  
 
 

Star of the Week 
 

Congratulations to our Star of the Week! 

Bluebells: Coby Lockley 

Daffodils: Scarlett Brady  

 
 

Well done!  
  

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

 
Ali Harwood 

 

 

 

 

Perseverance 
 

 Our value this half term is Perseverance. We 
are encouraging the children to keep going 

when they find something hard.  
 
 

This week we were visited by 
the wonderful Ali Harwood 
to celebrate National Story 
Telling week. Ali shared his 
text 'Liverpool Liver Birds’ 
and reception had so 
much fun listening to it!                      


